
From: Miller.Scott@epamail.epa.gov
To: John Herbert; John Mousa; Hutton, Richard H
Subject: Fw: RE: Comments on 5/25/2010 Hawthorn Group Work Plan, Gainesville, Florida
Date: Friday, October 29, 2010 5:23:12 PM
Attachments: Image.1287619438827.gif

Hey Guys,
One more e-mail to come with comments attached.
Scott Miller
Remedial Project Manager
Superfund Division
Superfund Remedial Branch
Section C
U.S. EPA Region 4
61 Forsyth Street, SW
Atlanta, GA 30303
Phone (404) 562-9120
Fax (404) 562-8896

-----Forwarded by Scott Miller/R4/USEPA/US on 10/29/2010 05:21PM -----

To: Bill Osteen/R4/USEPA/US@EPA
From: Scott Miller/R4/USEPA/US
Date: 10/20/2010 08:03PM
Subject: RE: Comments on 5/25/2010 Hawthorn Group Work Plan, Gainesville, Florida

Bill,
Sounds good to me.  Thanks for getting with Manu on that one.
Scott Miller
Remedial Project Manager
Superfund Division
Superfund Remedial Branch
Section C
U.S. EPA Region 4
61 Forsyth Street, SW
Atlanta, GA 30303
Phone (404) 562-9120
Fax (404) 562-8896

-----Bill Osteen/R4/USEPA/US wrote: -----

To: Scott Miller/R4/USEPA/US@EPA
From: Bill Osteen/R4/USEPA/US
Date: 10/20/2010 02:31PM
Cc: "Manu Sharma" <MSHARMA@gradientcorp.com>
Subject: RE: Comments on 5/25/2010 Hawthorn Group Work Plan, Gainesville, Florida

Scott,

Manu and I just spoke about the Hawthorn well locations.  To clarify things for you,
we agreed that the best option is to install new wells at proposed locations HG-28 and
HG-30 (see map below), collect additional groundwater quality and water-level data
from installed Hawthorn wells, then decide if, and where, to install HG-31 wells or
possibly additional Hawthorn wells further downgradient.  I initially objected to the
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location of proposed HG-31 because it was so far from the known area of Hawthorn
contamination that monitoring at HG-31 might not tell us anything about the extent of
contamination downgradient of existing wells HG-29S/29D.  With the plan to wait and
see if and where to install wells beyond HG-28, HG-29, and HG-30 well pairs, a more
informed decision will be made about additional Hawthorn monitoring.

Bill


